
Notice  is  hereby  given  that
Articles of incorporation were
filed with the Department of
State of the Commonwealth
of Pennsylvania, on the 10th
day  of  October,  2024  with
respect  to  a  proposed
nonprofit  Corporation,  The
Global Impact Fund, Inc. which
has been incorporated under
the Nonprofit Corporation Law
of 1988. A brief summary of
the purposes for which said
corporation  is  organized  is:
Provide  education  and
assistance on emerging global
issues. John W. Kettering, Esq.,
7  West  State  St.,  Ste.  100,
Sharon, PA 16146.


